
CVC Membership Meeting & Potluck 

December 8, 2015 

      Jacob Smith House, Lacey, WA 

 

Following the potluck, President Liz Morrison called the meeting to order at 7:55 pm. New members 

were welcomed and the events and distance awards were announced. The November minutes were 

voted on and accepted as written. The membership voted to give $100 to the United Churches for the 

use of their facilities for our recent Christmas walking event. This year is the first time we have lost 

money on this event. It was felt that our rainy weather was the cause of the low turnout. Special thanks 

were given to Perki Sweet for her PR work, Linda Polzin for scheduling the walks for the coming year, 

Bonnie Tucker & Linda Polzin for setting up the checkpoint for the Christmas walk, Susan Berry for the 

Christmas walk and set up details and Bill & Holly Spaulding for their work on the walk route and all the 

preparations for the Jacob Smith House and the holiday potluck. The vote for Tom Baltus for Deputy 

Regional Director was unanimous. 

New business: 

1. Bookmarks listing the new year walks are available for box tenders  Anyone who is attending an 

event can take the bookmarks to pass out to walkers. 

2. Membership chairman, Karen Younkins announced we now have 87 members. 

3. There will be a New Year's Eve and a New Year's Day walks in Seattle. 

4. Saturday, January 30 the Puyallup Daffodil Club will walk the Nathan Chapman Trail in South Hill 

and surrounding neighborhoods. 

5. A future walk will be coming in Tacoma on the Waterfall Ditch Trail. 

6. Our new club walks will Tenino and Westport and in May ( a seasonal) walk in Montesano. 

7. In August a walk is scheduled on the Bud Blanchard Trail in Eatonville. 

8. Our club has scheduled a walk in August at Millersylvania State Park. 

9. Our Club is making plans for a guided walk on Anderson Island. 

 

The meeting was adjourned by Liz.    

 

 


